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From: Craig Hoffman 
To: Ham id .Arshadi@sce.com 
CC: Alex.Gutierrez@sce.com; Anna Baldenegro; Barry McDonald; Beth.Gaylord ... 
Date: 7/14/20104:57 PM 
SUbject: Re: Abengoa Mojave Solar Supplemental Staff Assessment - Part C (09-AFC-5) 

Hamid 

Thank you for your response. 

I will have this email docketed for the Abengoa proceeding. 

I can confirm that we used the Southern California Edison Lockhart Substation Project Description For 
Abengoa Solar Inc. Dated: April 15, 2010. 

This was the basis for the Transmission System Engineering - Appendix A project description. 

I copied the SCE Lockhart Substation project description and it was used by staff to prepare our 
document. The figures from the SCE document was also included in our TSE Appendix A . 

Thank you for your participation in this project review. 

Craig Hoffman 
Project Manager 

California Energy Commission 
Siting, Transmission and Environmental Protection Division 
1516 Ninth Street, MS 15 
Sacramento, CA 95814 
phone: 916-654-4781 
cell: 916-261-6405 
fax: 916-654-3882 

»> <Hamid.Arshadi@sce.com> 7/14/20104:43 PM »> 
Good Afternoon Craig, 

As a follow up to our recent phone conversation, Southern California 
Edison (SCE) became aware of the Supplemental Staff Assessment - Part C on 
July 9, 2010 via an email from Abengoa Solar Inc. Due to the short 
timeframe, we have only performed a high-level review of the document. 
Also, it appears that the subject Staff Assessment may include the earlier 
version of the project description for the Lockhart Substation and its 
associated telecom routes. Can you please make certain that the April 15, 
2010 version of the Lockhart Substation project description is 
incorporated into the final document. We would appreciate being added to 
your distribution list for future notices and documents published relating 
to the Abengoa Majave Solar project. 

We look forward to working closely with Abengoa and. the CEC to support 
interconnection of this project into the CAISO grid. If you have any 
questions regarding this correspondence, please do not hesitate to contact 
me. 

Regards, 

 DATE JUL 14 2010

 RECD.

DOCKET
09-AFC-5

JUL 15 2010
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Hamid Arshadi, CPM 
Licensing Project Manager 
Transmission Projects Licensing, Renewables and Generator Interconnections 
Southern California Edison 
Office: PAX: 27151 * (626) 302-7151, 
hamid.arshadi@sce.com 

NOTICE: This communication may contain privileged or other confidential 
. information. If you are not the intended recipient of this communication, 

or an employee or agent responsible for delivering this communication to 
the intended recipient, please advise the sender by reply email and 
immediately delete the message and any attachments without copying or 
disclosing the contents. Thank you. 

P Think Green - Not every email needs to be printed. 


